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It always seems impossible until it is done. 

   -Nelson Mandela 
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Please Join us for

The Multicultural Scholars Dinner

In the Rincon/University High School Library

on

Thursday, December 14, 2017

at

Six O’clock pm.

Dinner will be served at 6:15 pm
(Our event will end promptly at 8:00 pm)

 
We are excited to host an exciting evening to connect with other high 
achieving students and professionals from the Tucson Community.

The evening will give everyone the opportunity to ask questions and to get 
both parent and student perspective on the UHS culture !

 
Please RSVP  by December 7, 2017

You may send your RSVP to
Lorraine Blackmon

at
lorraine.blackmon@tusd1.org

520-232-5903
 

Parents are also  invited to attend and join us for dinner and discussion
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